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Stay tuned for more updates on PNI's global journey for 2025!

In 2023, PNI International Takes the
Spotlight in Slovenia. Our CEO was honored
to speak at a prestigious event in Ljubljana,
Slovenia, presenting a compelling case
study on Filipino deployments to Europe.
The discussion focused on PNI’s significant
contributions to the recruitment of Filipino
healthcare professionals in Europe,
particularly the United Kingdom and
Germany, as well as skilled workers like
engineers and technicians for the UK. The
event also highlighted PNI’s success in
deploying workers to unskilled positions
across EU nations such as the Czech
Republic and Hungary.

This invitation reflects PNI’s leading role in
connecting Filipino talent with global
opportunities, emphasizing our expertise in
addressing Europe’s workforce needs.

In 2024, Showcasing Filipino Excellence in
Croatia and Slovenia. PNI International was
proud to be invited by our esteemed partner,
Work Performance, to speak at an event
focused on Filipino workers in Croatia and
Slovenia. The event brought together industry
leaders, including speakers from Slovenian and
Croatian companies, to explore the value
Filipino professionals bring to these regions.

PNI and Work Performance presented the
dedication, skills, and adaptability of
Filipino workers, solidifying our position
as a trusted partner in global recruitment.
We are proud to continue building bridges
for Filipino workers to thrive in
international careers, setting standards of
excellence in recruitment and
deployment.


